
DBE SUPPORTIVE SERVICES       

FREE ASSISTANCE 

 

 

Thanks to supportive services funding from the Federal Highway Administration, CTDOT is 

able to administer a Supportive Services Program for our DBEs. 

The primary purpose of the DBE/SS is to provide training, assistance, and services to minority, 

disadvantaged, and women business enterprises so as to increase their activity in the program, 

and to facilitate the firms' development into viable, self-sufficient organizations capable of 

competing for, and performing on federally assisted highway projects.  

To administer the Supportive Services Program, CTDOT may rely on support from outside 

consultants/contractors to fulfil its mission. The consultant/contractor is not an agent of 

CTDOT and CTDOT is not responsible for the services that the consultant/contractor provides. 

For more information, please contact Shari Pratt at shari.pratt@ct.gov or (860) 594-2171. 
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